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Changes to Billing and Payment of Implantable Devices 
 

In accordance with billing requirements set forth by the National Uniform Billing Committee, providers are 

required to bill using revenue and CPT/HCPCS coding at the highest level of specificity possible when 

submitting claims on UB-04/837I formats. * 

Effective August 1, 2022, MVP Health Care® (MVP) will begin enforcing these requirements for claim lines billed 

for implantable devices using revenue codes 0274, 0275, 0276, or 0278. Claim lines billed with one of these 

revenue codes that do not contain a valid HCPCS code will be denied. Additionally, MVP will limit payment of 

allowed implantable devices to the provider's invoice cost.  

To avoid the need for providers to submit invoice attachments with each claim, MVP has developed a process 

to automate payment for implants. A member of the MVP Network Management team will be reaching out to 

you in the next few weeks to discuss setting up this automation. 

We thank you on advance for your cooperation and appreciate your efforts to support our Members. 

*These changes apply to all participating hospitals, health systems, and ambulatory surgery centers based in 

Vermont, New Hampshire and Massachusetts. 

 


